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11th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more you learn, the more places you’ll 
go.”— Dr. Seuss 
 
Dr. Seuss’ quote demonstrates not only the importance of developing children’s reading skills but 
also their enjoyment of reading to ensure that they become lifelong learners. At The Mead, we want 
children to develop a love of reading and for them to see it as enjoyable, imaginative and how it 
opens the doors to new worlds.   
 
To help us, we would like to hear your opinions on reading for pleasure. Please could you please 
spare a minute to complete the questionnaire below using your child’s year group’s QR code or 
website link.  
 
If your child is in Reception and you filled the questionnaire in during the phonics, reading and writing 
workshop then you do not need to complete it again.  
 
Nursery: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nluncGxBsUulVbjXa6_aht4TOC9dmKFCsUR5k
A8VKf9UNFlJSkhCVkQ0VUFaTU9GOTJVRlU0VlU1TS4u  

 
 
Year R: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nluncGxBsUulVbjXa6_aht4TOC9dmKFCsUR5k
A8VKf9UMVdVU0Q5TUdSMVJDR0ZQOURSMVRTSTNEWS4u   
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Year 1: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nluncGxBsUulVbjXa6_aht4TOC9dmKFCsUR5k
A8VKf9UMlA1NEdDNUVSMEdSQlJQTlVXVEFWTTY2Qi4u  

 
 
Year 2: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nluncGxBsUulVbjXa6_aht4TOC9dmKFCsUR5k
A8VKf9URUE3UlAxSExCMzVYSFNLNTBaR0M2WENEUS4u  

 
 
All questionnaires are complete anonymous and the information will be used to help us further 
develop practice.  
 
Please can all questionnaires be completed by Monday 18th October 2021. 
 
Thank you in advance.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Miss Akrimi 
(Reading Lead) 
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